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Food Truck 
We had a great turnout for our re-scheduled food truck event! Thanks to everyone who 
came out for some neighbor time and good food. 
 
Halloween Parade 
Our annual Halloween Parade will be on Saturday, October 25th at 3:00pm.  If your 
littles would like to participate, meet at the big island on the corner of Lowell and 
Brighton. A map of the route will be posted on our Facebook page.  We look forward to 
seeing all of our neighborhood goblins! 

Tree Ordinance Update 
Trees Louisville will be running the tree program this year. Their service will include 
mapping of suitable locations in the homeowner’s yard, providing tree suggestions 
based on their native tree selection and homeowner preferences, as well as planting.  
While the official ordinance allowing the planting of trees in the right of way is not 
officially approved, the city commission is working to amend the ordinance. An official 
notice will be posted once this occurs. We hope to begin planting in December and the 
30 allotted trees for this year will be on a first come first serve basis.  You should have 
received an email, REACH alert, or seen the Facebook post stating the deadline for 
requesting a tree this year is October 24th. The link can be accessed anytime via 
http://www.cityofwellingtonky.com/; in the “Government” section, select “News and 
Notices”. Reach out to Taylor Swilley at commissioner1@cityofwellingtonky.com with 
any questions regarding this process.  
 
Santa Mailbox and Visit 
The Santa mailbox and Santa visit will be back at the big island on the corner of Lowell 
and Brighton! The mailbox will arrive early December for any little ones wishing to mail 
their Christmas list to the North Pole! Santa will visit the families of Wellington on 
Sunday, December 14th at 3:00 pm. Come get a picture and give Santa your final wish 
list for the year!  
 
Alerts and Announcements 
Stay updated on important neighborhood information.  Register for REACH alerts on 
our website, cityofwellingtonky.com.  Click on “Subscribe to Updates” and enter your 
contact information along with your preferred method of communication.  This is the 
easiest way to stay connected to what’s happening in the neighborhood! 
 
Trash, Recycling and Yard Waste Pick-up​
Ecotech provides the City of Wellington with weekly collection of garbage and yard 
waste and biweekly collection of recycling. One bulk item pickup per month may be 
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scheduled for curb pickup by calling Ecotech customer service at 502-935-1130, 
Monday – Friday, 8am – 4:30pm. The collection day for all services will be Tuesday. If a 
waste pickup is ever missed, please contact Ecotech customer service at 502-935- 
1130.  If you have any additional questions regarding Ecotech, please do not hesitate 
to contact Commissioner Andrew Matthews at commissioner2@cityofwellingtonky.com  
 
New to Wellington? 
A Commissioner will deliver a welcome packet to you.  Welcome packets include lots 
of information to help residents get acquainted with the city and learn about city 
services, trash service, government operations, rental ordinances and more. For 
additional information on events, there is a Newsletter posted every Spring and Fall.  
You can access it at cityofwellingtonky.com 
​
Parking Issues​
Please remember there is no overnight parking allowed on the city's streets between 
the hours of 12:00am until 6:00am.  Also be aware that there are several places that do 
not allow parking on the streets at any time, these areas are marked with signs.  
Typically, it is one side of every street to allow for emergency vehicles if needed.  With 
increased foot activity, and as always, do not block the sidewalk with your vehicle. 

 
How to Secure Dumpster/POD permit 
Our residents are always busy doing projects and improvements on their homes and 
properties. If you need to utilize a temporary storage facility, such as a POD, or if you 
are securing a dumpster, our city ordinances require a permit to be displayed at your 
home. The dumpster or storage facility may not be placed in the right of way and 
permits are limited to 30 calendar days. Applications for permits are available on the 
city’s website. Please contact Commissioner Christy Chesnut at 
commissioner3@cityofwellingtonky.com with any questions.  
 
Farmington News/Upcoming Events 
Farmington is looking for more volunteers. If you are interested, please contact Nancy 
Owens at 504-452-9920 or nancy@historichomes.org. 
 
Upcoming events 

1.​ October 21st 6:00-8:00 pm.  Last chance for the season! Music in the Pavilion 
Summer Series–King Kong 

2.​ Vegetable Garden Walk and Talk–October 11 and November 8, 9:30 am-11:00 
am 

 
All events are posted on the Farmington website at www.visitfarmington.org 
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Contacts for the City of Wellington 

Mayor: Sara Sievert​​ ​ ​  Commissioner: Christy Chesnut 
502-494-1716​ ​ ​ ​  502-523-3843 
mayor@cityofwellingtonky.com​ ​  commissioner3@cityofwellingtonky.com 
 
Commissioner: Andrew Matthews​  Commissioner: Lara Donnelly 
502-762-8130​ ​ ​ ​  502-777-1354 
commissioner2@cityofwellingtonky.com​ commissioner4@cityofwellingtonky.com 
 
Commissioner: Taylor Swilley​ ​  Treasurer: Kris Paul 
954-649-1155​ ​ ​ ​  502-439-0494 
commissioner1@cityofwellingtonky.com  treasurer@cityofwellingtonky.com 
 
City Clerk: Lois Roby​ ​ ​  Strathmoor Police Department 
clerk@cityofwellingtonky.com​ ​  502-432-8900 
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